From: Lydia Mcgough

To: Planning
Subject: Subdivision @ 54 and 55
Date: Friday, October 4, 2024 10:58:01 AM

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

I am in total agreement with local residents. The infrastructure cannot handle this many families. I live in Fairhope
and we are having many problems due to overdevelopment. The developers are not interested in helping with
drainage. They are interested in money. These drainage ponds absorb dirt and poisons from building. They turn
brown and create homes for snakes and alligators. You cannot fish and kayak safely and you certainly can’t eat fish
from poisons in water. Baldwin County is losing all of its beautiful farmland and our wild animals are being driven
from their homes. They are frequently found dead on highways and increased traffic. Please take care of our county.
Please vote against more huge developments.

Sent from my iPhone
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